
 
 
 

The City of Somerville invites you to Community Meeting #2  
on the 

Central Broadway  
Streetscape Improvements Project 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

You’re invited to join the Mayor’s Office of Strategic Planning and 
Community Development and our Consultant Team to hear about 

 the results of the traffic analysis and learn about preliminary  
concepts for the project.  Your feedback is important to us!  

 
For more information, visit us online at 

http://www.somervillebydesign.com/planning/winter-hill 
 

The meeting location is accessible to people with disabilities. To request language assistance, 
American Sign Language interpreters, assistive listening devices, handouts in alternate formats, 
or information on the meeting, please contact Gregory Flanigan at: gflanigan@reginavilla.com 
or 617-357-5772 ext. 18.  
 
                                                           

 

Arthur D. Healey School 
Cafeteria 

5 Meacham St., Somerville 
Wednesday, September 10, 2014 

6:30 PM – 8:00 PM 
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